
 

Promoting Self-Care for Direct Support Professionals 
 
As a DSP, you are used to helping ensure others are taken care of, but at times like these you need 

to make sure you are taking care of yourself as well. DDA is keeping an eye out for resources to 

help ensure you are able to stay healthy – physically and mentally. 

 
• The National Alliance for Direct Support Professionals Toolkit 

• DSP Work during the COVID-19 Emergency 

• Words of Encouragement  

https://nadsp.org/covid-19resources/?mc_cid=6ec3fb07e0&amp;mc_eid=b7c7ed15d9
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iBVbytrFcf4&amp;feature=youtu.be
https://cqlthecouncilonqualityandleadership.cmail20.com/t/ViewEmail/r/671D259C48E5850A2540EF23F30FEDED/8D257B31D884078569A288FAB307CD57

